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March 10, 2020

The Honorable Ashley Moody
Attorney General of Florida
Department of Legal Affairs
The Capitol
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1050

RE:	Letter of Agreement – Crime Stoppers Trust Fund Grants

Dear Honorable Ashely Moody;

This Letter of Agreement from the Brevard County Board of County Commissioners authorizes the Central Florida Crimeline Program, Inc. to act as Brevard County’s agent, for the purpose of applying, receiving and disbursing Crime Stoppers Trust Fund dollars for approved Crime Stoppers initiatives in Brevard County, as provided for in Florida Statute 938.06.

No additional costs will be incurred by the County as a result of this Agreement.

This request is made pursuant to requirements in subsection 16.555 of Florida State Statute.

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact Ms. Barb Bergin, Executive Director of Crimeline, by calling (407) 423-8477.  Your support in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Board of County Commissioners
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